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Hi, I'm writing to submit testimony to oppose the bill SB 238. The bill proposed would 

allow law enforcement to launch UAV in a wide variety of situations without court 

order, so there's no oversight mechanism provided. This would enable cast 

infringement on privacy of residents across Oregon. We should not allow this kind of 

surveillance of ordinary people. 


